

YEAR 4 EDEN PROJECT EDUCATIONAL VISIT (5TH OCTOBER 2022)

To Prime Parents of:

Wednesday, 14/09/2025

To School Members:

☑ EMAIL

Dear Parents and Carers.

Eden Project Educational Visit - Wednesday 5th October 2022

We have arranged for Year 4 from Winkleigh and Class 2 from Kings Nympton to visit the Eden Project together to help bring our Rainforest topic to life. We will be taking part in a Rainforest Rangers workshop, you can find out more from the link below.

https://www.edenproject.com/learn/schools/school-trips/school-workshop-rainforest-rangers

The children will travel to Eden Project by coach. They will need to go to school as normal in the morning on Wednesday 5th October. The bus will pick up from Kings Nympton Parish Hall at 9.20am and then collect the children from Winkleigh before going on to Eden Project. To maximise the time we have at Eden Project, the children will arrive back at Winkleigh Primary School at around 4.30-4.45pm and Kings Nympton Parish Hall at 5.00pm.

All children will need to wear school uniform, sensible shoes and have a waterproof coat. They will need a packed lunch, healthy mid-morning snack and a drink. (No glass bottles, fizzy drinks, chocolate bars or sweets please.) A school packed lunch can be requested, and, where applicable, a £2.40 charge will be added to the Gateway.

The cost of this trip is £17.00 per child. If we do not receive full contributions for all pupils the visit will not be able to take place. All our trips are carefully costed to ensure good value and the best possible price. Contributions towards this trip are voluntary, however if insufficient funds are received, the trip may not be able to go ahead.

A payment request has been set up on the School Gateway, please log on and reply by Wednesday 28th September 2022, after this date the visit will no longer be visible on the School Gateway. Please state on the Gateway if your child will be bringing a packed lunch from home or if they require a school packed lunch.

Kind regards,

Miss McLean and Mr Saltearn



Winkleigh Primary School Farmer Frank's Lane, Winkleigh, Devon, EX19 8JQ t: 01837 83354 e: admin@winkleigh.devon.sch.uk

www.winkleigh.devon.sch.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Fenemore The Woodland Federation Winkleigh Primary School and Kings Nympton Primary School

If you are not the intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail that you have received it before deleting this e-mail from your system. You should not distribute, copy or disclose the contents of this e-mail to anyone else as this email, as well as any files transmitted with it, is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.